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I am concerned that moving to a linked market right away, before we even have experience in
implementing projects in Washington, could reduce the amount of investment in Washington-based
projects, and especially Washington tribal projects. We should have say 10 years of experience in
investing funds from our WA auctions within Washington first before we move to a linked market.
We should consider linking the market in say 2035 based on a new analysis of the impact on our
climate goals, positive or negative.


